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Policies: 
Prospective/Former members shall be  

required  to pay membership dues after 

attending  two club functions.  

 

 

  

CMNC general meetings will be 
cancelled  if D-12 schools have a  
delay or  cancellation. 
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From The Presidents 

.  
Dear Lovely Ladies,  
 
Isn’t this a wonderful time of year?  Our Colorado weather can be so 
unpredictable.  It’s 70 degrees one day and snowing the next, but we know the 
really good weather is coming and soon our days will be filled with warmth, 
flowers and sunshine.   
 
Thanks to everyone that attended our April meeting.  We had a good turnout and 
there was lots of optimism about vaccinations, future travel, and plans to catch up 
loved ones and family after many months apart.   
Our program on long term care issues was really engaging.  Robin Patterson was 
a wealth of information on all aspects of care as we age. We appreciate your 
interest and good questions.   

 
The membership voted on our new board for next year. Congratulations to our 
new board! 
Co-Presidents:  IsaBelle Rowsey and Karen Thomas  
Co-Vice Presidents:  Gretchen Brewer (Activities) and Linda Ewton (Membership) 
Secretary:  Kathy Stamps 
Treasurer:  Mary Kervick 
Communication Director:  Gail Laubach 
Programs:  Michelle Watts 

 
Our May Luncheon will be here before we know it!   This fun and festive Olympic 
themed event will be held on May 12 at the Gold Hills Mesa Community Center 
from 11:00 to 1:00.  We can host up to 80 people.  We already have reservations 
for close to 60, so if you are interested in attending, please send your RSVP to 
Robyn Hamilton at as soon as possible.  Her email address is:  

robyn@rmhamilton.net 
There will be no charge for the luncheon.  We have lots of yummy food, wine, and 
music lined up.  If you want to dress for the occasion, the five interlocking Olympic 
rings are colored blue, yellow, black, green and red.  Wear your favorite ring color 
and show your Olympic spirit! 
 
We are so looking forward to seeing everyone soon.  It’s going to be such a fun 
celebration of life, camaraderie, and the power of women supporting each other.  
We can’t wait to see you! 
 

 
Changes: Due to postage cost increases, newsletter mailings will be $20 for 
the year starting in September 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Free Meetings 2nd 
Wednesday of Month, 
9:30AM, Broadmoor 
Community Church, 
315 Lake Avenue 
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Women of Wealth - 4
th

 Tuesday, 9:30 to 10:30 AM 

Chair:  Janis Cross 577 - 2501   Janis.cross@raymondjames.com 
Zoom Call (zoom.com)  Meeting ID: 649 554 6971 
Password is required: This will be included in the Zoom invitation. 
 
Time to review your investments and be re-positioned for 2021!  Why not do something new and join our group?  7 
out of 10 women will outlive their husbands (source: www.marketwatch.com) and be forced to take over managing 
their assets.  Even if you hire a money manager, you will need to be able to read a financial statement and 
understand your performance.  BE PROACTIVE and join us in a nonthreatening environment for a course in 
managing your money.  We’ll cover stock selection, mutual fund analysis, long term care insurance, hiring a money 
manager, asset allocation, bond analysis, and other timely subjects. Please confirm attendance by sending me 
an email. Thanks, Janis 

 

Because We Care 

Chair: Lynda DeAngelis 576-5070 
            
“Too often we underestimate the power of a touch, a smile, a kind word, a listening ear, an honest compliment or 
the SMALLEST ACT OF CARING, all which have the potential to turn a life around.”    Leo  Buscaglia 
 
Ladies, please remember to contact me when you know or hear about one of our members experiencing a health 
problem, surgery, hospitalization, death in the family or any other life changing situation.  I will then send out the 
appropriate card on behalf of all of our members.  In some cases, I will follow up with a phone call to see how 
things are going and if any help is needed.  Thank you for your support….It is because of all of you and many 
previous members that we are such a kind and caring group to include this committee in our organization! 

 

Literary Ladies – 1
st

 Wednesday, 10:00 AM 

Chairs: Sharon Wallace   579-7529   Lynda DeAngelis   576-5070 
Place: Cheyenne Meadows Park, Weather Depending, Watch for Email 
Book: A Tree Grows in Brooklyn by Betty Smith 
 

Reader’s Choice – 3
rd

 Thursday, 10:00 AM 

Chair: Daria McClung  339-4860   
Place: Daria McClung’s Home  
Book: Five French Hens by Judy Leigh 
 

Novel Women – 1
st

 Wednesday, 10:00 AM  

Chair: Sarah Healy  344-9363  
This will be a Zoom Meeting   
Book: Salt, Fat, Acid, Heat: Mastering the Elements of Good Cooking by Samin Nosrat & Ernfy MacNaughton 

 

Have a great summer. Look for all activities returning in the September 2021 Newsletter. 
 

 

 
 

 



		
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Please 
Join 
Us! 

Cheyenne	Mountain	Newcomers	Club	
Spring	Luncheon	
May	12,	2021	

11:00	a.m.	–	1:00	p.m.	
Gold	Hills	Mesa	Community	Center	

142	South	Raven	Mine	Drive	
	

Menu	
Many	Berry	Salad	

Artisan	Bread	Assortment	
Lemon	Rosemary	Chicken	
Asiago	Mashed	Potatoes	

Green	Beans	
Dessert		

	
Coffee	and	Wine	will	be	provided	

	
	
	
	
	

	

We	can	accommodate	up	to	80	members.		There	
is	no	charge	for	the	luncheon.		Please	send	your	
RSVP	to	Robyn	Hamilton:			

robyn@rmhamilton.net	
It	will	be	first	come,	first	serve,	and	any	guests	will	
be	placed	on	a	waiting	list.	
	
Come	decked	out	in	your	favorite	Olympic	color!	



 

                                                                                CMNC MEMBERSHIP 

Please make your $30 check ($50 with mailed newsletter) payable to CMNC and mail with this form to: 

Membership, P.O. Box 60001, Colorado Springs, CO  80960 (yes, 80960) 

It is important to review and fill in the ENTIRE form.  This information will be included in the next 

Membership Directory. 

First Name: Last Name: 

Spouse: Birthday: 

Address: 

 

Zip Code: 

 

Hometown: 

 

Moved From: 

 

 

Today’s Date: 

 

Please Circle:    New           Renew                           Directory   Changes              No Directory Changes 

Phone:                                                                  Email: 

 

Cell:                                                                      Interests: 

 

 




